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Mathletes Is Back!  
This year, Grades 2-6 students will be participating in math fun and games 
on Thursday, January 21st.  The goal of the day is to engage students in 
math, to work together as a team, to challenge students, to help build their 
skills and most importantly, build their confidence in mathematics. A letter 
will be sent home with your child regarding this event. 

Family Math Night! (Grade 2 - 6)  
On the evening of Thursday, January 21st, YOUR FAMILY is invited to the family edition of 
Mathletes. Enjoy discovering math with your grade 2 - 6 children while working together as a team.  

Math Night:  5:45pm - 7:00pm 
Younger and older siblings are welcome to play 
alongside you and your family.   

TO PARTICIPATE, you MUST register by January 16th 
CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

School Council Meeting January 11th  
Our next School Council meeting takes place on Monday January 11th. Please see the attached 
agenda for details. 

January 15th and February 1st Professional Activity Days  
There will be no classes for students on Friday, January 15th & Monday, February 1st. 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 

ONLINE
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Legacy  School 
CouNcIl 

Invites you to attend 

THE 3RD
 GENERAL MEETING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR 

2015-2016 

 

Come join us on: Monday – Jan 11, 2016 

From: 7:00pm to 8:30pm @ the school library 

Come and join us! 

  
*Refreshments will be provided!! *Babysitting is available!! 

 

If you are interested in attending, please email us 

 at our “new” email address:  legacyschoolcouncil@gmail.com 

 

*Please RSVP by email no later then12:00pm on Monday Jan 11, 2016  if you need  babysitting 

service. Babysitting (for kids aged 3 to 10) will be available for the duration of the meeting. 
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